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TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers  

FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, SFMTA Taxi Services 

DATE:  December 29, 2023 

SUBJECT:    50 Drumm Taxi Stand Relocated for New Year’s Eve  
 
 
Please be advised that the taxi stand located at 50 Drumm will be temporarily relocated to 1-75 
California from 12/31/23 7AM until 1/1/24 6AM.   
 

 
 
 
 


